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Success for ALL Learners ~ Today and Tomorrow 

 
November 28, 2022 
 
Good Afternoon Princeton Bus Student and Families,  
 
IMPORTANT UPDATE – Message Regarding Regular Bus Service Resuming for John Allison 
Elementary and Students Riding the Kitty Bus.   
 
We have been informed that the Old Hedley Road will be available for buses beginning tomorrow, Tuesday, 
November 29th.  Regular bus service will resume for all John Allison students and those students riding the 
Kitty Bus.   
 
We would like to thank the Town of Princeton for the work they have done to address the closure of Old Hedley 
Road.  We would also like to thank our students and families for their patience during this time. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Stephen McNiven 
Superintendent of Schools 


